
 

 

Ref: PLEXH/Exhibitions 2024-2025/387   

  

Date: 22nd  August 2023 

  

To, 

  

All Members of Plexconcil 

  

Sub: Seeking suggestions for International Exhibitions to create an India Pavilion 
under the MAI Scheme / MSME Scheme for the year 2024-2025. 

- 

- 

Dear Sirs/ Madam, 

  

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

We are happy to inform you about the upcoming initiatives of the Plastics Export 
Promotion Council (Plexconcil). As part of our commitment to fostering growth and 
expanding opportunities for Indian exporters in the plastics industry, we are pleased to 
announce the organization of the India Pavilion under the MAI Scheme / MSME 
Scheme for the year 2024-2025. This initiative aims to showcase the remarkable 
potential of Indian plastic exporters, both emerging and established, on the global 
stage. 

We value your insights and contributions to our endeavors, and we invite you to share 
your suggestions and preferences for the exhibitions that you believe hold significant 
promise for your business. Your input is important, as we prepare our participation 
to align with your objectives and aspirations. 



The exhibitions selected for the India Pavilion will be carefully chosen based on their 
relevance, reach, and potential for generating fruitful business opportunities. We are 
committed to ensuring that your participation provides the maximum exposure and 
networking prospects possible. 

Please take a moment to let us know if you have any specific exhibitions in mind that 
you would like us to consider for the India Pavilion. Your recommendations will assist 
us in curating a line-up that serves the best interests of all our valued members. 

Kindly share your thoughts and suggestions by 25th August 2023. Your insights are 
invaluable to us, and we look forward to your active participation in shaping the success 
of the India Pavilion under the MAI Scheme / MSME Scheme for 2024-2025.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration. Together, we can propel the 
Indian plastics industry to greater heights on the global platform. 

Please share your response to Ms. Kajal Guria at kajal@plexconcil.org  Mr. Prasad 
Arolkar at prasad@plexconcil.org & Mr. Nigel Rodrigues at nigel@plexconcil.org 

   

Regards, 

  

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Dept. of Commerce, Govt. of India) 
Dynasty Business Park, B Wing, Ground Floor, 

Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri East, 

Mumbai – 400059 - India 

Tel : +91 22 40170000 

CIN:U25200MH1955NPL009601 
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